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Bastrop, TX City Council 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM   

Hyatt Lost Pines Resort and Spa 

575 Hyatt Lost Pines Rd, Cedar Creek, TX 
 

 

Notice is hereby given of the possibility of a quorum of Bastrop City Council Members at the 
following event: 

EVENT : 

Texas Municipal League (TML) Economic Development Conference (2-days) 

DATE : 

Thursday, November 15, 2024 to Friday, November 15, 2024 

TIME : 

November 14 (Day 1) - 7:45 AM to 4:30 PM 

November 15 (Day 2) - 7:30 AM to 11:45 AM 

LOCATION : 

Hyatt Lost Pines Resort and Spa 

575 Hyatt Lost Pines Road | Cedar Creek, TX 78612 

 

No Council action will be taken; no deliberations will be held; and no Council business will be 
conducted. 

 

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that this Notice of Possible Quorum as posted in 
accordance with the regulations of the Texas Open Meetings Act on the bulletin board located 
at the entrance to the City of Bastrop City Hall, a place of convenient and readily accessible to 
the general public, as well as to the City’s website, www.cityofbastrop.org  and said Notice was 
posted on the following date and time: Friday, November 8, 2024, at 3:30 PM. 

 
 

__/s/Victoria Psencik___________________                  
Victoria Psencik, Assistant City Secretary 


